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Response to: 

Application to amend the Waste 
Facility Operating License to 
allow for the removal of 20 
properties at the Beaverlodge 
Project from its licence

Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office
October 2nd, 2019



Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office

Participated in a site tour with AJES.

Reviewed the submissions from both Cameco 
and the CNSC regarding Cameco’s request to 
release 20 Beaverlodge Properties from the 
current license.
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Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office

Completed a technical and legal review.

Conducted engagement sessions with 
leadership from Uranium City, Camsell Portage, 
Wollaston Lake, and Stony Rapids and the 
Chiefs from Fond du Lac, Hatchet Lake, and 
Black Lake.
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Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office

Ya’thi Néné agrees with the request to release the 
20 properties from the CNSC licence and amend the 
Waste Facility Operating License - WFOL-W5-
2120.0/2023. 

Ya’thi Néné has the following five recommendations.
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1. Provide more than a 30-day period for the submission 
review from when the CMD is issued to when 
intervenors have to submit. 

2. All Athabasca Basin communities are to be included in 
discussion and consultation concerning the properties 
at Beaverlodge.

3. Keep all Athabasca Basin communities informed of 
future monitoring results from sites transferred to the 
ICP.

Recommendations
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4. Conduct a human health study on the rates of cancer 
and health issues related to the mining industry in the 
Athabasca Basin.

5. Remediate the legacy buildings in Uranium City that 
were constructed and abandoned by Eldorado Nuclear 
Limited, now Canada Eldor Inc. (under the federal 
Crown). 

Recommendations
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Closing Remarks 
Ya’thi Néné appreciates the opportunity to participate.

Communication between the CNSC, Cameco and Ya’thi 
Néné has been prompt and professional. 

More extensive consultation is required with all 
Athabasca Basin communities and their members, so 
their concerns can be better understood and 
addressed.

7


	19-H6.8A - Presentation from Ya thi Nene Land and Resource Office.pdf
	Ya'thi Nene Presentation - Beaverlodge Commission Hearing.pdf
	Response to: ��Application to amend the Waste Facility Operating License to allow for the removal of 20 properties at the Beaverlodge Project from its licence� �
	Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office
	Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office
	Ya’thi Néné Land and Resource Office
	Recommendations 
	Recommendations 
	Closing Remarks 



